
7/26/22, 9:26 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Free Tree Seedlings

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1739363776473291522%7Cmsg-f%3A1739363776473291522&si… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Free Tree Seedlings
1 message

Julius A. Morite <julius.morite@deped.gov.ph> Mon, Jul 25, 2022 at 3:02 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com, dmg.mimaropa@gmail.com, mimaropaengp@gmail.com

Ma'am Sir:

Good day!

Aguas NHS will be having a Brigada Eskwela Kick-Off this coming August. In connection with this, I would like to ask if
you are giving free tree seedlings. One of our activity is to have a tree planting. This will be planted in a forestry near the
school area.

I hope to hear from you soon.

Thank you.

Regards,

Julius A. Morite
Aguas NHS Teacher/BE Coordinator
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